
 

 

SURF LIFE SAVING SYDNEY   I   SAVING LIVES 24/7   I   LEADING IN INNOVATION 
BONDI I BRONTE I BURNING PALMS I COOGEE I CLOVELLY I CRONULLA I ELOUERA I ERA I GARIE 

MAROUBRA I NORTH BONDI I NORTH CRONULLA I SOUTH MAROUBRA I TAMARAMA I WANDA 

(ABN 74 781 063 539) I PO BOX 6006 MALABAR NSW 2036 I +61 2 9019 7022 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To Club Presidents, Club Secretaries and Standing Committees 

From Elissa Hancock, Director of Administration 

CC BOM 

Date Thursday 8 July 2021 

Pages 1 

Subject EOI for the position of SLSS Director of Lifesaving & Education 
 
 

I wish to advise that Matt Spooner has stood down as Director of Lifesaving & Education – Surf Life 
Saving Sydney mid-term. 

Expressions of Interest are now called for the mid-term vacancy for the position of Director of 
Lifesaving & Education - Surf Life Saving Sydney. 

Expression of Interest closes on Tuesday 20 July 2021. 

In accordance with the SLSS Constitution, all Expressions of Interest’s received by the Board of 
Management for the vacant position will be presented at the next Branch Council Meeting on Tuesday 
3 August 2021 for endorsement. 

The appointed candidate will assume duties on Wednesday 4 August 2021.    

Expressions of Interest should be addressed to the Director of Administration SLSS and marked 
“confidential”. Email to director_administration@surflifesavingsydney.com.au 

Members who wish to express an interest in the position should contact me for further information. 

 

Warm Regards 

 
 
Elissa Hancock 
Director of Administration 
Surf Life Saving Sydney 

 


